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T.b.l 8 is the first newsletter that I will write as District Governor.

First of all let me tell you what an honor it is to be able to serve all of the Lions in 25-F,
it is a humbling to have been selected by you to serve in this position. I would like to
thank now PDG John Brown, and PDG Bill Uhrig for all their help and support as I
served with them. I would also like to thank my team starting with 1VDG Melissa
Baker, 2VDG Ron Bigham, Cabinet Secretary Gayle Feeney and Cabinet Treasurer Pat
Bigham. Your 25-F Governor team stands ready to help you in any way we can to help
you have a great Lions Year. Organization Day will be on July 9, a few weeks earlier
than last year, so mark you schedules for that. We will start at 9:30 with some training
for those officers who still need it. The district will provide the meat and drinks for this
meeting. We ask you to please bring your favorite covered dish to share. I have been
assured by PDG Brown that we will have a quick presentation of awards so as not to
drag the meeting out. ~ All club presidents and secretaries should be in attendance as

well as anyone who would like to know more about what we are planning in the dis-
trict.

We have a rather challenging agenda for this year and I am looking forward to hitting
the ground running. I have already scheduled a meeting in Batesville on June 30, the
day after I get back from Japan. Get your requests into the Cabinet Secretary as soon
as you can to schedule your official DG visit. I operate on a first come first serve basis.
We are planning 3 new club starts this year and will need the help of everyone for this
to work. I also have an open door policy, so any suggestions and/or constructive com-
ments are always welcome. My email address for all Lions business is as follows:
dawavnekaranovich@gmail.com . If you use my old Hotmail address I cannot promise

an answer. I look forward to serving you ........ Lets make this a great Lions year going
into our 100 years of service.

— District Governor Wayne Karanovich
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Organization Day
Camp Woodsmoke
Saturday July 09, 2016

Agenda

9:30 AM - 10:45  Officer Training

11:00 AM-11:45  PDG Meeting (PDG John Brown) / Club Secretary Information Session
11:55 AM Prayer of Thanks. Chaplain Joe Foster

12:00 PM-1:00 Lunch (District to provide Fried Chicken, Iced Tea, Lemonade) (Please provide your own table
service and a covered dish/dessert to share.)

1 PM Call to Order DG Wayne Karanovich

Song- America the Beautiful District Song Leader Gayle Feeney
Pledge of Allegiance 1VDG Melissa Baker

Minutes Spring Cabinet Meeting PCS Sarah Getts

Presentation Proposed Budget CT Patrica Bigham

Appreciation Awards and Remarks PDG John Brown

Closing Remarks/Adjourn DG Wayne Karanovich
Adjournment

Note- Club Presidents and/or Club Secretaries are to pick up informational packets from Cabinet Secretary Gayle
Feeney.

Thanks and looking forward to seeing you at Camp Woodsmoke: DG Wayne Karanovich
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My District e-mail address is: ronbigham25f@gmail.com
and cell phone 317-695-0683. The cell accepts voice mes-
sage or text message. Feel free to contact me if I can be of
service to you ot your Club.
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ter way of life by reaching out and filling the needs of our
fellow citizens in our communities.

Enjoy your Independence Day! Be Safe! Be Careful!

— 2VDG Lion Ron Bigham
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Happy New Year - All dressed up and

ready to go!
1VDG Melissa Baker

Getting ready for the Birthday Celebration too -
100 years of Lionisn: — you make it happen! So proud to be your
Jellow Lion. .. Thank you for all you do!

My new VDG jacket is here
and I'm looking forward to
visiting with you. If you
didn’t know, every new class
of upcoming District Gov-
ernors picks out their jacket
color when they are VDGs.
Each year can be different.
If you see a DG or PDG
with a certain color, many
times you can determine
what year they were a DG.
This year’s District Gover-
nors (including our very
own DG Wayne) have for-
est green jackets.

A few housekeeping details:

July 15t is fast approaching — make sure you’ve got your new
officers listed in MyL.CI. Make a quick check of all your club
members’ addresses and phone numbers too. Unsure how to
do this? Contact Cabinet Secretary Gayle Feeney grfeen-
ev25Fsec@yahoo.com or Denise Salsbery dosalsbery(@att.net.

Everyone does their MMRs (Monthly Membership Re-
ports) at the end of the month — a great job your secretaries
do too! Please enter your service activities at that time too —
unsure how to do that? Contact either one of these wonderful
ladies: Cabinet Secretary Gayle Feeney grfeeney25F-
sec(@yahoo.com or Denise Salsbery dosalsbery(@att.net.

A huge thank you to all those who stepped forward to chair
cominittees this year, your help will be invaluable this year.

Please shate your coming events including fundraisers and
special Lions dinners, we’d love to get them in the newsletter.
Send to our 25F PR Chairman Jack Salsbery: dosalsbery(@att.net

A new updated website coming in July with an easy to use
calendar to see where the DG is plus events happening in our
District F and around MID25.

Organization Day — where you meet us and we meet you,
have a little food (fried chicken! Please bring a side dish), and
get the scoop on the coming year. July 9% at Camp
Woodsmoke. If you ate new to Lions or new to a Lions of-
fice, we invite you to come for the training at 9:30AM.
“Gold” Lions ate welcome too — as the Gitl Scouts say,
“Make new friends but keep the old, one is silver but the other is gold!”

See you soon!

One More Officer Training Session
PCC Reed Fish

The last officer training session will take place at 9a.m. at
Camp Woodsmoke prior to the Organizational Meeting
on July 9th. Presidents, secretaries and treasurers are en-
couraged to attend a session. Those repeating a term are
welcomed tool

We will also have a limited supply of the Lions Club
Handbook. These books are a publication from the ef-
forts of the USA/Canada Leadership Forum and are a
great resource for all club members as it addresses from
fundamental to specialized areas of operations of the club.

NOW is the time to complete your application for the
Club Excellence Award if your club has met the require-
ments. The application and list of the criteria is enclosed
in this newsletter. This is an "excellent" way of recogniz-
ing all of the efforts of the club over the past yearl

July 9 at 9am

Organizational Day (Camp Woodsmoke)
9219 ECR 640 N

Greensburg, 47240

It was a Great Year!
Lion Sarah Getts, Cabinet Secretary, District 25 F

What a great year we have had with DG John Brown! Thank
you to all the clubs we visited this past year. You made us
feel welcome and honored to be a Lion. Your communities
are so blessed to have you working in their area. The dinners
were wonderful and greatly appreciated. Now poor Lion
Dick has to put up with my cooking. Bummet!

Club Sectetaries, please send your points by June 30t
Since Organization Day is July 9% I need to have your
club’s DG Points Contest information before I can calcu-
late club standings. You will be given your awards July 9,

It was an honor to serve as your Cabinet Secretary for
2015/2016.
Blessings to alll

Changes to 2016-2017 25F Directory
The following changes were received after the directory went to print.
P. 4: Fall Cabinet meeting date is October 15,2016

P. 22: Diabetes Committee Chair: Jean Acre, Columbus LC
1324 N, Carver, Greensburg, IN 47240, C: 812-593-6093
jean.acred7(@gmail.com

Lions District 25-F Newsletter, July 2016

Page 2 of 20



Instructions for Filing an Indiana
State Business Entity Report

Lion Dick Getts, Cabinet Treasurer

BEvery Lions Club that is incorporated has an ongoing
responsibility to file regular business entity reports with
the Indiana Secretary of State’s office.

The filings are due during the anniversary month of the
date of incorporation.

DO NOT RELY ON THE SECRETARY OF STATE
TO SEND A REMINDER NOTICE.

Effective July 1, 2016, nonprofit businesses, that is Lions
Clubs, will change from an annual payment cycle to a
biennial (every two yeats) payment cycle.

To Login/Register use your search engine, e.g. Google,
type i “Indiana Entity Report Filing” then click on
“Business Entity Report Filing-In.gov”

This will take you to the “Login” and “Register” screen.
Any questions should be directed to:

INBiz

302 West Washington Street
Room L1018

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204
HTTP:/ /WWW.S08.in. GOV
317-234-0768/317-232-6576

O

Lion Dick Getts, Cabinet Treasurer
Lions District 25-F, Inc.

10817 Tallow wood lane
Indianapotlis, Indiana 46236-8310
317-723-3569

RLGETTS @COMCAST.NET

Submission of Items for the Month-

ly Newsletter
Jack R Salsbery, PDG, 25T, Public Relations

Clubs must send the items they want published to PDG
Jack Salsbery, at dosalsberyffiattnet, no later than the
20% day of the month priot to month the item is to be
printed.

These ittems must be sent as attachment to an e-mail,
not in the email itself.

Photos must be captioned and are limited to three (3)
photos per item, per club.

Do not send items directly to lions 25f, as this will only
delay publication.

Lions Kid Sight, USA

Jack R. Salsbery, PDG, 255, President V'ision Sercening Program

In December 2015 the Vision Screening Program, with the
assistance of I.CIF, purchased six (6) new Plus-Optix SO9
cameras to Increase our presence in the screening of pre-
school children {ages 6 Mo to 6 Yrs) in our district.

So far there has been few screenings accomplished. These
cameras are for the benefit of the children in our district who
do not normally get vision assistance.

Where they are most valuable are in Daycares, Church
schools, Pre-schools programs such as Flead Stast, cte.

The cameras can not be used in state-regulated schools due
to state laws governing school screenings. This is where our
other screening program steps in and screens K or 18, 37, 5th,
and 8t grades using the Optec 5000, SciliiMay, or chasts.

Lions Kid Sight USA progtam is available to any and all Li-
ons Clubs, and there is no charge for the screenings.

T'o learn more about this program please contact Lion Sarah
Getts at 317-331-9015, or Lkspetts@@comeast.net.

Remember, you and your club will make a large impact on
your cominunity with this program. It is found that approxi-
mately 30% of children in that age group have eye problems
that need to be identified and treated.

We've invested large sums of money into the Lion Kid Sight
USA program since it started in 2014. Let’s put it to good use.

Vision Screening Training

Vision Screening training: 11 July 2016, 4-6pm, Microtel cor-
ner Rockville Road and 1-465,

Indianapolis Washington Township
Lions Club Corn Stand at the State Fair

Trish Henninger, Secretary

Indianapolis Washington Township Lions Club is gearing up for
its annual Roasted Corn Stand at the Indiana State Fair August 5 -
21. We need your help in two ways! First, stop by our corn
stand and buy some delicious roasted corn. We are located
across from the coliseum.  Second, volunteer to worl at the corn
stand, and you will earn money for your club ($8.50 per hour per
shift). We still have 250 shifts that need fijled!

You may sign up for Cock, Cashier or Shift Lead assignments if
you have worked in that capacity in previous years, OTHER-
WISE, please sign up for crew positions only. Please check the
corn stand schedule on our e-clubhouse website at:
http://www.e-clubhouse.org/sites/iwtle/

Once you have decided which days/shifts/assignments you would
like to work, send that information to me or Denny at one of the
email addresses located on the top of the corn stand schedule.
We will then post your requests on the schedule. We update the
schedule daily with new volunteers, but these are on a first come,
first sign basis. If one of your choices has been taken, we will let
you know so that you may make an alternate choice.

Thanks, and bite'em!
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ATTENTION: CLUB PRESIDENTS AND SECRETARIES

A little over a year ago, PDG (then DG) Bill Uhrig appointed me as district 25-F Centennial
Coordinator. At that time, I asked each club to appoint a club coordinator.

Now is the time for action.

As you know, Lions will be celebrating 100 years of service in 2017. The big celebration will
take place in Chicago during the International Convention. However, there are things that need
to be done, and reported at the local level.

There are five sets of Centennial report dates, each with a particular area of focus for collection
of data and reporting:

The first is Spring 2016, and the focus area is Recruitment.

The other dates are as follows:
Fall 2016, area of focus is Service, date due: September 28, 2016.
Spring 2017, area of focus is Membership, date due: March 29, 2017
Fall 2017, area of focus is Legacy, date due: September 27, 2017
Spring 2018, area of focus is LCI Forward, date due: March 28, 2018

I need from each club the following information, so that I can consolidate and forward to the
Multiple District Chairman.

Club Name:

Club Centennial chair:

Accomplishments (What has been accomplished in the area of Recruitement):

Challenges (Are you reporting service activities, etc.):

Comments:

Please forward to me at dosalsberv@att.net, phone 317-823-0821.

Remember the due date is 28 September 2016.

Jack Salsbery, PDG, 25-F
District Centennial Coordinator
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Lions Clubs International

FOUNDATION

OUR FOUNDATION

Dear Lions, As | look back on this past year, | am overcome with gratitude. Serving as Chairperson of Lions
Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) has given me so much to be thankful for, & 6
and | would like to take this opportunity to express that gratitude to each and eve- }
ry one of you. Thank you, Lions, for your creative and meaningful work this year.
The sheer volume of grant applications you have submitted to LCIF proves that
we are expanding our humanitarian reach. We are only able to do this because of
your unending dedication to service. | would like to also thank our LCIF Board of
Trustees, LCIF District and Multiple District Coordinators, district leaders and eve-
ryone who helped promote LCIF. You have done a great job raising awareness
and increasing donations this year. Your work is vital to what we do. Thank you
for your generous support of LCIF. The support LCIF is able to provide would not
be possible without generous support from more than 80,000 individuals and 11,
000 clubs around the world. Because of you, we are treating the people we serve
with dignity and working together in the spirit of harmony, all in the name of hu-
manity. Lastly, Joni and | want to thank the Lions of the world for your warm hos-
pitality and your genuine friendship. You have welcomed us with open arms and
shown us the true essence of Lionism. Thank you for allowing me to serve as -
your Chairperson. It has been a great honor to represent you and LCIF, the greatest foundation in the
world! Together in Service, Joe Preston Chairperson, Lions Clubs International Foundation

Walk the World with LCIF
LCIF is proud to partner with Johnson & Johnson Vision Care Companies to provide Sight for Kids. Now, you
,.‘L

can walk or run to raise money for Sight for Kids wherever you are in the world. Simply down-
load the Charity Miles app on your smartphone, select "Sight for Kids," and take a walk! LCIF
will receive a donation for every mile logged. Supporting this vital initiative has never been
easier! Watch for updates over the next year to see how far Lions and our friends have walked

to save sight.
CHARITY MILES

SightFirst is Hard at Work in Africa SightFirst's mission is to build comprehensive eye care systems to fight
the major causes of blindness and care for people who are blind or visually
impaired. SightFirst grants are used to upgrade hospitals and clinics, train

~_ | healthcare workers and raise awareness about eye diseases. The SightFirst

ﬁ Advisory Committee recently approved four grants totaling more than

US$3.5 million, which will be used to improve eye care services in Liberia

and for continued efforts in the elimination of trachoma and river blindness in

. Niger and Ethiopia.

Remember to Submit your Grant Applications

LCIF's grant application deadlines have changed! Now, applications for Standard
Grants, International Assistance Grants over US$10,000 and Core 4 grants are due
no later than 90 days prior to the start of board meetings. Applications are reviewed in
January, May and August.
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@ Lions Clubs International

June Newswire

In this month's Newswire, learn how to serve at LCICon Fukuoka, find information on Centennial Leo clubs, get ready for the

Worldwide Week of Service for Youth and more.

Lions Worldwide Week of Service for Youth in August

This August 8 —14, join incoming international President Chancellor Bob Corlew and Lions around the world for
a special Worldwide Week of Service event dedicated to engaging youth in our communities. From organizing a
new Leo Club to inviting youth to serve alongside you, there are countless ways to join the Worldwide Week of a&
Service for Youth. To learn more about how your club can serve, visit Lions100.org and start planning your ser-

vice project today!

Opportunities to Serve at Convention

LCICon Fukuoka attendees will have the opportunity to serve while attending convention this month. Work alongside Lions and
Leos from around the world in a hands-on beautification project to remove graffiti from public places and give back to Fukuoka!
We will meet at the City Hall Garden near the end of the parade route on Saturday, June 25. Two shifts from 10:30-12:30 and
13:30-15:30 are available. This event is limited to 100 participants and registration is required. To register, send your complete
name, email address, member ID and country to programs(@lionsclubs.org. Please also include your preferred shift in your email.
Registration ends June 17.

SAVE THE DATE

‘,-\ugu\l 5-14
2016

Unable to join the service project? Consider contributing to the Lions of Japan fundraising goal of US$30,000 to benefit the Fuku-
oka Children's Hospital. All donations will be used to purchase medical and playground equipment. Look for the donation collec-
tion box and sign the get-well card in the Fukuoka Marine Messe.

Sponsor a Centennial Leo Club

Are you interested in cultivating leaders for our organization's next 100 years? By sponsoring a Leo club, Lions pro- =41
vide young people with opportunities to serve their communities, develop leadership skills, make new friends and have <
fun! Leo clubs organized during the Centennial Celebration receive a limited edition Certificate of Organization and
Centennial Leo Club Extension Certificates. Learn how to start a new Leo club in your community today!

Submit a Photo and Share Your Lions Year!

Show Lions everywhere how you served your community and made a difference in people's lives this year. Visit the Submit a
Photo page on the LCI website and upload photos of your club in action, doing hands-on service, reaching out to people in need
and having fun. Your photo and story might be featured on our official social media channels, including Facebook and Twitter.

Lions Quarterly Highlights

Watch LQ to learn about a school in Italy help keeps senior Lions Blog Stay up-to-date on Lions programs and stories
citizens' minds and spirits active. from around the world. Digital LION Magazine The

LION Magazine (Headquarters Edition) is available online
with added content, videos and links.

LCICon Fukuoka (June 24th — 28th, 2016) Visit the
LCICon website for updates! Calendar of Events Re-
view upcoming Lions events your club can participate in
locally.

Contests

A Celebration of
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Dignity.
Harmony.
Humanity.

Jitsuhiro Yamada
International President’s Message

Dear Lion, Last July, I asked you to help bring dignity to all humanity. A year later, | am overwhelmed by the
tremendous response of Lions around the world. This year has been a huge success for Lions who seek to
promote harmony and bring dignity to underserved populations everywhere.

| asked you to continue changing the lives of 100+ million people by hosting a service project impacting youth,
vision, hunger or the environment in your community and you responded as only Lions can. Just halfway
through the Centennial Service Challenge, we've impacted the lives of more than 85 million people,
strengthening communities at home and around the world.

| asked you to raise the visibility of your clubs and commemorate our Centennial by planning a Legacy Project
in your community. In less than six months, nearly 3,000 clubs have reported Legacy Projects in their com-
munities with more clubs joining them in every day. | asked you to help expand our service impact by inviting
your family, friends and neighbors to join us in service. Once again, you went beyond the call and in just a few
months, nearly 10,000 Lions have qualified for the Centennial Membership Awards with thousands more
on the way.

We've accomplished much this year, but there's so much left to do. | hope you'll continue to work with Lions in
your community and around the world to achieve our Centennial service goals.

Sincerely, Dr. Jitsuhiro Yamada Your International President

Engage & Empower Youth in Your Community This August 814, join Lions around the world for a special
international service event dedicated to engaging and empowering youth in our communities. The Worldwide
Week of Service for Youth is designed to inspire the next generation of Lions and help us reach our Centennial
goal of serving 100+ million people by engaging youth around the world in community service.

Visit the Worldwide Week of Service for Youth event page for more information, including planning guides and
project ideas for this international Centennial Service Challenge event. Download the event brochure and
share it with your club today!

MO

Y

(L)% Lions Clubs International

Dear Lion,

Measles remains one of the leading causes of death among young children, despite the availability of a vaccine. Lions have taken on
the challenge of fighting measles and rubella worldwide. By joining forces with other humanitarian organizations, Lions have been
able to mobilize impacted communities in order to educate residents, increase access to immunization and save hundreds of thou-
sands of lives.

Honor Lions Centennial and Lions' work to eradicate diseases like measles by reading this month's Touchstone Story— One Shot
One Life: Lions Measles Initiative. Be sure to share this inspiring story, and other Touchstone Stories, with your club.
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y Projects! Take your Legacy Projects to the
wcasing your Lion spirit to your community

WHERE THERE'S A NEED
THERE'S A 1101

Centennial Aluminum Sign Centennial Decal Centennial Highway Panel
18"- US$48.95 18" -US$18.95 12"x 18" - US534 95
30" - US$92.95 30" - US$35.95 18" x 24" - US$66.00

Bronze Centennial Project Plate Centennial Legacy Custom Bronze Tablet
7-12" x 7-1/8" solid cast bronze plate with raised Cast with the Official Centennial logo and lettered in
lettering and logo. Can be personalized with club name. satin polished finish. Contact the Club Supplies Sales
US$69.95 Department with the desired size, lettering, and layout

for your custom quotation today!

10)
JON DOE
Ock Brook Lions (lub

WHIRE THERES A NEFO THIRES A

)

Centennial Name Badge Gold Vest Vest Guard Centennial Cap
US$10.95 US542.00-65.00 US$7.95 US$16.95
Magnetic back available for Can be personalized Also available in blue, white,
§2.00 more! Available in ladies cut too! and purple!
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The Southport Lions presented awards at their June 15th meeting. From left to right: Southport Police Officer Ryan Bowersox who
received a Letter of Recognition for his lifesaving use of a Narcan kit on May 29th. The Narcan kits were provided by the Lions to the
Southport Police Department last year. Lions President AJ Johnson. Southport Lion of the Year Michael Ault. Southport Chief of
Police and Perry Township Citizen of the Year Thomas Vaughn. Southport Mayor Russell McClure. PCC Reed Fish.

PDG Merle Goldman accepting his Silver Centennial Membership Award from Lion President Ron Bigham
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2015-2016 CLUB EXCELLENCE AWARD APPLICATION

To qualify the dub must be chartered for 6 or more months prior to the end of the fiscal year, further the objectives of the assodation,
adhere to the association’s constitution and by-laws and policies, and meet the requirements noted below during the fiscal year.

Club Number Club Name Date

2015-2016 Club President’s Name Member Number

1 SERVICE - The club has conducted at least three service projects. Briefly describe the service activities that were conducted:

Date: Activity:
Date: Activity:
Date: Activity:

1 CONTRIBUTION — The club has made a contribution to LCIF.

1 MEMBERSHIP DEVELOPMENT - The club achieved a net growth in membership (including branch club members when
applicable) or sponsored a new club. New members attended an orientation and were properly inducted into the club.

I Net Growth in Members: 71 Name of sponsored club or Branch:

— COMMUNICATION - The club has publicized the club’s service activities to the public through local media and effectively
communicated activities to club members.

Please explain briefly how the club service activities were publicized.

[0 LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT - All officer positions were filled in accordance with the constitution and bylaws by qualified
Lions, the club was represented at zone meetings and a majority of the club officers participated in a leadership training
program. The training program could include training offered at the zone, district, multiple district or International level.
Online courses from the Lions Learning Center, participation in a Club Excellence Process (CEP) Workshop or completion of
the Certified Guiding Lion course also count toward the award.

1 CLUB ACTIVITY = The club has hosted regular and meaningful club events and reported Membership Service Activities, and
the New Club Officersin a timely manner.

L1 CLUBIN GOOD STANDING = the club is not in status quo and International dues and new member entrance fees have been
paid in full. No more than U550 in any other expense due to LCI is outstanding beyond ninety (90) days.

Date 2015-2016 District Governor's Signature* District Member No.

* Applications received from the District Governor’s registered email address will be considered signed by the district governor. In undistricted
areas the coordinating Lion or provisional zone or region chairpersons should sign the completed form.

The completed form must be mailed to the English Language Department at International Headquarters, or email to
clubexcellenceaward @lionsclubs.org, or fax to (630) 706-9273 to arrive by August 31, 2016. Request for review of award eligibility
from a disqualified club shall be considered only if received at International Headquarters within 12 months after completion of the
fiscal year, provided that the criginal application form is already filed at International Headquarters. The award will be mailed to the
2016-2017 district governor for presentation. In undistricted areas the award will be mailed to the coordinating Lions or directly to

the 2015-2016 club president.
Da-1 EN 10/15
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Lions of o
Multiple District 25, o WE SERVE

Show your pride of Lionism with an official Lions Clubs of Indiana
license plate. When you purchase or renew your Lions Clubs plate, a
$25 contribution will be designated to the Indiana Lions Foundation
Grant Project. The Grants assist our Lions Clubs, Districts, and State
Projects throughout Indiana to help carry out their charitable purposes.

For more information on how you can show your Lions Pride whenever
you travel, visit: indianalionsfoundationmd25.org
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SAVE THE DATE

NETTLE CREEK LIONS CLUB
Jubilee Day CO-ED BED RACES

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

AUGUST 20tHIn HAGERSTOWN,
INDIANA

BE WATCHING FOR MORE INFORMATION

Fortville Lions Club
S BBQ-to-Go

Friday nights
July 22" 3 to-7pm
Aug. 26™ 3 to 7pm
Sept. 23" 3 to 7pm

SR 67 in downtown Fortville

Next to Speedway Gas
Sandwich’s & Dinners

WEAR THESE Buttons TO ALL YOUR COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECTS AND FUNDRAISERS

\\\ E 4 Cost including S&H is approximately $1 each for 20, depending on Zip code.
- 4N (7]
;9 $;' a Order Information: Wacky Buttons at www.wackybuttons.com 1-585-267-7670
Becdming A Orders can be called in or placed online at “order@wackybuttons.com”
i Design code number is 3761429 Size of button is 2.25 Standard Back Pin
ion iembper
LLP After you order send Wacky Buttons an email letting them know that Lion Janet Fish gave you
the order information. Include your club name, where the buttons will be worn.
Designed by Lion Janet Fish Doing this usually makes your order arrive sooner. They give Lions Club orders top priority!

Clermont Lions Club (L0i2sF)  \Wear them with pride, may your club membership grow!
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| FLOWER ¢ POWER®

FUNDRAISING

Our fundraiser is nearing the-
halfway point and we really
need your help.

Please click here to be taken to
the Flower Power website where
you'll be able to customize your
own personal landing page and
invite your friends and family
members to come support our
fundraiser.

DECATUR CENTRAL So far we've earned $1 3
LIONS CLUB

Flower Power offers you two great ways to help make our fundraiser a success!

i Automatically invite friends and family members to buy from our fundraiser. Click here to personalize your invita-
" Tid

| tions and add email addresses to our fundraising drive.
|

Post your fundraising message on Facebook in just minutes. Click here to set up your personalized landing page and,
n once complete, you'll be able to "Share Now" with your friends and family.

Our success is up to you! Please click on one of the options above today.

Have fun and thank you!
BEVERLY Coombs
DECATUR CENTRAL LIONS CLUB
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Ben Davis Lions Club An-
nual Golf Outing

Eagle Creek Golf Club

Sycamore Conrse
8802 W. 56th St.
Indianapolis, IN 46234

Thursday July 14w, 2016
Shotgun Start: 70:00 AM

Registration Deadline:
July 10m, 2016

Shotgun Start: 10:00 AM

Supporting Community &

State Projects

Community Projects

Ben Davis Lions Club Scholarship
Wayne Township 4-H

Ben Davis University High School
Wayne Twp Education Foundation
Wayne Twp Bus Drivers Christmas Fund
Wayne Twp Breakfast with Santa
Dictionary Project 6 Wayne Twp Schools
Ben Davis High School Athletic Club
Restoring Lives

Lynhurst Community Center

IMPD Community Days

Clothe-A- Child

WTFD Sparky

Ben Davis Football Ring

Project Lifesaver

Boy Scouts

Clermont Lions Rodeo

Indy Thunder

Eye Glass Recycling Van

Camp Woodsmoke

Vision Van

State Projects

Indiana Lions Law Camp

Indiana Lions Foundation

Leader Dog

Cancer Control

Eye Bank

Indiana Blind School and Visually Impaired

Speech and Hearing Control
Lions Club International Foundation

Entry Fee includes: Green Fees, Cart, Dinner and Prizes
In case of inclement weather your entry fee will be considered a donation to the work of the

Ben Davis Lions Club Charities

Thanks to Past Sponsors

Andy Harris, Clermont Lions, Identities Hair Design, Inc., Indiana Basketball Coaches Association, Indiana Steel
Fabricating, Jackie Deppe, John Brown, Justin Moed State Representative, Lion Jim Graves, Lion Mike
Willoughby, Lions District 25F Governor Bill Uhrig, Lion Patsy Uhrig, Marilyn Pfisterer City County Council,
Mary’s Customer Products, Microtel Inn & Suites, MinuteMan Press, Ping’s Tree Service Inc., Prock Drywall
Inc., Shidler’s Auto Repair, Spencer Construction Co., Spencer Engineering, The Harrison Retirement Commu-

nity, UPS Store, Ron’s Auto Service
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peration 4%

An Indiana Lions Eye Bank, Inc. Program

SAVE THE DATE!

OPERATION KIDSIGHT WILL BE CONDUCTING A CAMERA AND
PROCEDURE TRAINING ON SATURDAY, JULY 23, 2016
AT THE STATE OFFICE.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION CONCERNING REFERRAL CRITE-
RIA AND CHANGES TO CONSENT FORM WILL BE PRESENTED

MORE INFORMATION COMING CLOSER TO THE DATE

QUESTIONS: CONTACT SHEILA AT
317-220-8486 OR kidsight@att.net

LAWRENCE LIONS
FISH FRY

JULY 4TH

11:00 AM - 7:00PM

IF YOU HAVE ENJOYED FRIED FISH BEFORE NOW, YOU KNOW HOW GOOD IT WAS

IF YOU HAVE NOT YET ENJOYED LAWRENCE LIONS FISH, YOU WILL DISCOVER HOW GREAT IT IS

LOCATION
LAWRENCE COMMUNITY CENTER

5301 NORTH FRANKLIN ROAD
LAWRENCE, INDIANA

COME ONE, COME ALL FOR FOOD AND FELLOWSHIP
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Batesville Lions Club
Coach Willis Dunker Memorial
Golf Scramble

Fundraiser to benefit Boys State Delegate, 40 & 8 Scholarships,
Eye Glass Collection Van & local Club charities

Saturday, September 17, 2016

18-Hole Shotgun start at 9:00 a.m.

Cricket Ridge Golf Course

22087 Pocket Road in Batesville

Get ready to have Fun,
Prizes Awarded,
Gifts for Everyone,
Feast on Fried Chicken Dinner,
and support your local Lions Club
in its quest to better all our lives!

Cost to Play:  $55 per person/$220 per team (Early Bird Special - pay by Sep-
tember 1, 2016 and pay $50/5$200)

Hole Sponsor: $100 places a sign on the course for all to see
Split-the-Pot:  $1 per chance or 6 for $5
Mulligans: 2 for $5 (don’t be shy - you know you want these!)

Call to sign-up: Frank Connelly 812-932-6844 (Golfers)
Joe Foster 812-933-5667 (Sponsors)
Please make check payable to Batesville Lions Club
and mail to: PO Box 91, Batesville, IN 47006.
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-— _-Pike Township
-~ Lions Club, Inc. .. -

e =
15

“Best Club by a Dam Site"
S. King '73

Pike Township Lions 23rd Annual Charity Golf Outing
Friday, July,20, 2016 Quail Creek Golf Club

7535 Quail Creek Trace, Pittsboro, IN 46167

Time: Noon Shotgun Start
Fun Format: Florida Scramble
Fee: $75/per golfer — includes green fee, cart, & dinner

Lions Club Contact: Larry Koval, 317.840.046, Fax 317.875.3311, Lkoval2607@gmail.com

ENTRY FORM

Name:

Address:---

Phone/email address: -

Lions Club Name (If applicable)

Corporation

Others in foursome:

Please make checks payable to: Pike Township Lions Golf
Mail checks to:  Lions Golf: ¢/o Larry Koval, 3204 Fairway Drive, Carmel, IN 46032

All proceeds go to Pike Lions Club Charities that include: Cancer, Diabetes, Leader Dog for the Blind,
Cornea Transplants, Speech and Hearing, Camp Woodsmoke (Special Needs Children), Vision van, and
Local Charities. In the event of rain, your entry will be considered a donation to the Lions Club Charities.
Thank you for your support!
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Pike Townshi
N ,//Llons Club, Incp -~

> GF-an

“Best Club by a Dam Site”
S. King '73

Pike Township Lions Club invites
you to join them for their

60th Anniversary
Celebration

Saturday, July 16, 2016

Social: 6:00 pm
Dinner: 6:30 pm
Program: 7:30 pm

Bethel United Methodist Church
5252 W. 52" Street, Indianapolis, IN 46254

Cost: $25 per person (includes dinner) (after July 1, cost will be $30)
Dinner: Swiss Steak w/ gravy, Mashed Potatoes, Vegetable Medley, Salad, Fruit Bowl, Rolls, Butter,
Dessert Buffet, Iced Tea, Coffee, Water

Please send checks payable to Pike Township Lions Club
before July 1, 2016 to:

Lion Pat Sherck
246 Meridian Ct.

Pittsboro, IN 46167

Name(s)

Club/District

Address
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MARK YOUR
CALENDARS

Sept 25
Times GU\D
11 am till .

4 pm

Cost of :
tickets
S10

Camp Woodsmoke
Annual Pork Chop Dinner

ewsletter, July 2016
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